
Thank you for notification of this application and the opportunity to respond. The applicant 
has engaged with East Hampshire District Council, including Council officers and Members. 
This has included regular correspondence, meetings and briefings. The Council has been 
kept informed of the proposed route, and has provided detailed information at meetings. 
East Hampshire District Council is satisfied that due procedure has been complied with and 
the consultation has been adequate.  
 

Heather Stevens 

Principal Policy Planner 

East Hampshire District Council 

Penns Place, Petersfield GU31 4EX 

Telephone: 01730 234065  

 


